Minutes for the WSWCD meeting held May 9, 2024, at 5pm at the Wakulla County Extension Office, 84 Cedar Avenue, Crawfordville, Fl 32327

Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Dusty Leimbach at 5:02 pm.  

Members Present:  Dallas Marshal, David Shepard, Kellie Keys and Cal Jamison

Guests:  None

Approval of the Agenda:  Moved by David and 2nd by Dallas. Passed Unanimously.

Approval of the April 11, 2024, Minutes:  Moved by David and 2nd by Kellie.  Passed Unanimously.

Treasurer Report:  Dallas reported a balance of $5,508.35 in the Prime Meridian checking account.	

Citizens to be heard:  None

Old Business:
District Performance Review by Mauldin and Jenkins update:  Cal reported that the review was successful, and all our responsibilities were completed.  No further action is necessary.
 State Mandated Ethics Training:  David, Kellie and Cal will attend the AFCD District meeting in Marriana, Thursday, May 30, 2024.  Expenses will be reimbursed.  Moved by Dallas and 2nd by David.  Passed Unanimously.
Website update:  Kellie reported that the website is up and running with current information. Updates will continue.  She will look into adding the Wakulla LiDAR to the site.

New Business:
Supervisor Vacancy:  Both Dusty and Dallas will be stepping down soon.  Dallas is willing to stay on until a replacement is found or until the end of his term.  

Supervisor Items:  There were no additional items. 
Springs Update:  Cal reported that Wakulla Spring continues to be tannic in color with visibilities in the 20’ range.  All the local creeks(sinking streams) continue to flow at normal levels contributing to the dark color at Wakulla.  Manatees with calves were present.
  
Adjourn:  The meeting was adjourned at 6:00 pm.  Moved by Dallas and seconded by David.  Passed unanimously.




